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RE: “A Conversation with Addiction Guru Aaron White, PhD” and “Cease and Desist!”

Dear Sir or Madam:

We recently became aware of two items that you posted on your website directed to two employees
of the National Institute on Alcohol Abuse and Alcoholism (“NIAAA")--one which purports to be an
interview with NIAAA Project Manager Dr. Aaron White, and the other a letter from NIAAA Director
Dr. George Koob.

Of course Dr. White did not in fact participate in the interview and Dr. Koob did not write the letter
attributed to him.

We are concerned that, especially with respect to the mock interview, the public could be deceived
and misled into believing that Dr. White in fact contributed to the interview. Those items are
defamatory, and expose you to potential liability.

We therefore request that you either remove the articles from your website, or provide a
prominent disclaimer indicating that Dr. White and Dr. Koob did not participate in the interview or

write the letter.

Let me know if you have any questions, or if you would like to discuss the matter further.

Sincerely,

ale D. Berkley, Ph.D., J.D.
Senior Attorney



